
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: March 11, 2019 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on  

Gov. Evers’ Transportation Aid Grants 
 

“Last week, Gov. Evers announced a series of transportation aid grants to municipalities in 

every corner of the state, including Kenosha and Racine, fulfilling his promise to provide 

historic increases in transportation aid funds.  

 

“Kenosha County received $1 million for County Highway S, while Racine County received 

$1 million for multimodal roads and over $800k for County Highway Y. I am thankful to 

Gov. Evers as well as to Secretary of Transportation (and Racine native) Craig Thompson for 

their strong support of our local roads.”  
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